
From: John and Veronica 

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 11:15 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: SB 838 

 
     As a member of the Douglas Prospectors Ass. I strongly oppose SB 838. It's hard for me to believe 
that our elected officials would try so hard to keep us, the public, from enjoying a pass time that is part of 
our heritage. The mining rights were granted, forever, not just till some elected officials decide that it 
should end. It is highly illegal what they are trying to do. 
     
  
    John Yancey 
    838 W. Luellen Dr. 
    Roseburg, Or. 97471 
 


